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Your email to the Taoiseach

Niamh.OBrien@taoiseach.gov.ie <Niamh.OBrien@taoiseach.gov.ie> Fri, Jan 13, 2017 at 2:48 PM

Dear Mr. McGuire,
The Taoiseach, Mr. Enda Kenny T.D., has asked me to refer further to your invitation to attend the 98th anniversary
the Turning of the Sovereign Seal, on 21 January 2017.

The Taoiseach has asked me to say that, due to a prior commitment, he regrets that he is not in a position to accept
your Kkind invitation.

The Taoiseach extends his best wishes.

View the Department's Mail Disclaimer / Féach Fégra Séanta Riomhphoist na Roinne


http://www.taoiseach.gov.ie/eng/Copyright_and_Disclaimer/Department_Mail_Disclaimer.html
http://www.taoiseach.gov.ie/irish/C%C3%B3ipcheart_agus_S%C3%A9anadh/S%C3%A9anadh_R%C3%ADomhphost_Roinn_an_Taoisigh.html

